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Comments: Hello,

I would like to say that | am opposed to the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster. This project would be
increasing the amount of traffic significantly, which would in turn disturb our mountain wildlife. | am asking that
you take into consideration all the ways this would affect our mountain animals. We should leave as much space
for them as possible. It is not right to sacrifice the the open space we have left just for human entertainment. It
truly is not necessary.



